Pledge Your Support for 9))/6))76))

the 2020 Annual Appeal Today!  Roaw

DISCOVER THE PAST, CREATE THE FUTURE

Dear Friends of the Sawyer Free Library,
What a year it has been so far, but through it all, YOU have been there for USI THANK YOU!

The SAWYER FREE LIBRARY is fortunate to have supporters like you that understand the Library's

value and the service it provides to the community!

The Sawyer Free Annual Appeal Letter will be arriving to your mailbox any day!

Our goal is to raise $35,000 during this year-end campaign, which provides the Library much-needed
annual support. We hope that we can count on your donation once again. And if you did
not donate last year, we’d be grateful if you would consider donating this year.

Your generous past gifts to the Annual Appeal
have enabled the Sawyer Free Library to offer
a wide range of new collections and resources,
state of the art technology, and innovative
programming for all ages.

This year, your support has been
CRITICAL in helping the Sawyer Free
Library rise to the many unexpected
challenges brought upon it during this
difficult time. Because of you the Library,
was able to quickly deployed virtual alternatives
to programming and online learning, boost
electronic collections and digital access, offer
safe curbside pick-up and home delivery
And after many months, we are excited to
share that the Library reopened its doors for
limited in-person services six days a week!

We do not know what the future holds,

but one thing we are sure of is that the
Gloucester community needs the Sawyer
Free Library more than ever! And to do this,
we need YOU! Your gift to the Annual Appeal
ensures that the Library will be there for all

of us now during these unprecedented times
and for generations to come.

Thank you for your continued
generosity and support!



